
June 2023 OAK WW Newsletter 

From Louise Diracles, President 

 

Three big events in two months; don’t miss out on the fun.  

 

 

 
Linda Rineck is organizing a trip via BART to the Asian Art Museum to 

see an exhibition called Beyond Bollywood on Sat., June 10th. Senior 

rate is $27. Members are free. RSVP to Linda AS SOON AS 

POSSIBLE: lsrineck@aol.com or 925-939-7204. Please let Linda know 

if you’re an Asian Art Museum member. All participants need to be at 

the Museum by ten am. Optional lunch afterwards at the Café. Check it 

out on the Asian Art Museum website: https://asianart.org/ 

  

If taking BART, allow time in case of schedule changes. The Yellow 

Line stops at Civic Center UN Plaza then walk up to the Asian Art 

Museum and meet in the lobby. 

 

 

mailto:lsrineck@aol.com
https://asianart.org/


Lucy Hart, Stan Anderson and Else Welsh have planned an outing for a 

no host lunch at Longport Fish Company in Concord on Tuesday June 

27 at 12 noon.  2015 Diamond Blvd, suite 100 (in The Veranda) 

Concord, CA 94520. 925-483-2053.  Close to the freeway and easy to 

get to.  

Please RSVP to: Stan Anderson at stanangpuldw@hotmail.com or 925-
889-9229.

 
 
Sonja Vukasin has invited us again to a pot luck lunch in her beautiful 

backyard in Alamo. So mark your calendars for Tuesday, July 25th at 

noon and RSVP to her at 925-820-3232. 

 



Last year at Sonja’s. 

Sonja, Marilyn K., Else, Ingrid, Laurie and Lucy 

 

 
Marillyn Gregga, Suzy Proescher, Hostess Nancy Kallus, Louise 

Diracles, Liz Turlington, Laurie Barton, Sonja Vukasin and Lucy Hart 

  

Suzy Proescher was in town. Seven of us met at the Creekside 

Restaurant in Rossmoor, Walnut Creek, on Monday, May 22, 2023 at 

noon to see her. Thank you to Nancy Kallus for organizing the event!  

 

Marilyn Kaplan sent the attached movie of our 3/5/23 High Tea Party. 

 

Also attached is the roster. 

 

Send your ideas for chapter events to: louisediracles@comcast.net 

 

The July newsletter will come out more like mid-July as I will be away. 

 

Hugs from Louise Diracles 


